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2019 Championship / Charity Tournament 

 

 

 
   

 

► It’s been an 

interesting fall in 

Timber Pines. The 

weather has gone 

from extremely warm 

and humid to cold 

and back again. The 

one constant has 

been some great 

tennis opportunities. 

Our Tuesday night 

open tennis has 

remained popular. 

Why not stop by and 

play under the lights. 

This event is open to 

all tennis club 

members. It starts at 

7:00. 

►We have already 

sold out of most of the 

sample hats that we 

purchased, but we will 

still be taking orders for 

more until Wed., 

December 12th. See 

Ralph VanDusen to 

place your order 

ASAP. 

►We are entering the 

busy time of our tennis 

club schedule. Be sure 

to mark your 

calendars with the fun 

events listed in the 

upcoming events 

column. Check out 

the club website for 

more information. 
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Upcoming Events: 

January 11, 1:00 

Lodge Annual 

membership meeting 

and election of 

officers 

January 11, 6:30 Oak 

Rooms Tennis Trivia 

Night 

February 2, Oak 

Room Wine Tasting 

Party 

February 10 CC 

courts, 5:30 Soup 

Bowl Party 

March 4, CC courts 

2019 Championship / 

Charity Tournament 

begins – singles & 

over 80 

Did You Know? 

It’s time to renew your 

tennis club membership. 

Annual dues are due in 

January. You can find a 

renewal form on the 

bulletin board at the cc 

courts or posted on our 

website. 
 

►Would you like to 

become more 

involved with the 

tennis club? Come to 

our annual meeting 

on January 11th at 1:00 

in the lodge. You will 

have the opportunity 

to meet other tennis 

players and volunteer 

to help run our social 

events for the 

upcoming year. Want 

to be even more 

involved? Run for 

president!  
 

►Merry Christmas to 

each and every one 

of you.  
 

Our tournament 

directors have been 

busy planning the 

2019 tournament. The 

group, headed by 

Sharon Evans has 

recently established 

the following schedule 

of play: 

 Singles -  March 4 –

10 

 Over 80 -  March 4 –

10 

 

 Kick off Party – 

March 10 

 Men’s and Women’s 

Doubles  - March 11 – 

17 

 Mixed Doubles – 

March 18 – 24 

 Entry forms will be 

available January 18th 

 Completed entry 

forms must be 

turned in by 

February 20th. 

 Awards Dinner 

Dance March 31. 

This year’s 

theme: Black & 

White 

masquerade 

Party.  This year’s 

event will be at 

the Country Club. 
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